
 

Dear ONE Troy, 

We recognize that there are many challenges associated with the closure of our schools. Please know that 
we are committed to doing everything we can to help our families through this.  

To that end, the Troy School District Food Service Department will provide cold breakfast and sack 
lunches beginning Tuesday, March 17th through Wednesday, April 1st (Weekdays Only). 

These meals are offered to all students and will be available for pick up between 9 a.m. and 10 a.m. at the 
front doors of the following School Buildings: 
  
Athens High School 
Troy High School 
Troy Career and College High School (Niles)—this location will serve from a bus in the front parking lot  
Baker Middle School 
Smith Middle School 
Morse Elementary School 
Troy Union Elementary 
  
Troy School District Transportation will deliver cold breakfast and sack lunches between 9 a.m.  and 10 
a.m. to the following Community Locations: 
  
Charter Square Apartments (Leasing Center) 
Rochester Villas (Leasing Center) 
Somerset Set Apartments (Activity Center) 
The Gables of Troy (Leasing Center) 
Troy Villas (Corner of Sylvia Dr. and Shelley Dr.) 
  
Should extenuating circumstances prohibit a family from picking up meals at the available locations, 
please call 248-823-5089. 

INTERNET ACCESS FOR DISTANCE LEARNING 

The Troy School District is planning distance learning opportunities for our students during the closure of 
all schools.  We are asking our families and students to assist us by assessing your household's ability to 
access online content.  

Please take this quick survey so we can support our families: https://forms.gle/FGNmJWbkdpXfJXHD7 
 
 
OTHER RESOURCES: 
 

Oakland Schools is coordinating mobile emergency food pantries for families in our community. As soon 
as we receive details on locations and times, I will pass them along. For those in immediate need of non-
perishable food, please email kbirmingham@troy.k12.mi.us and we will help to facilitate.  

https://forms.gle/FGNmJWbkdpXfJXHD7
mailto:kbirmingham@troy.k12.mi.us


 
The county has established the Oakland County Help Hotline to address the needs of residents who may 
need food or housing assistance during this time. That number – 248-858-1000—will be staffed from 
8am-8pm. 

 
Finally, we have received many generous offers from our own families to assist in helping one another 
through this uncertain time. We are working to connect people with opportunities and anticipate having 
more information and additional resources to share next week. On a personal note, this is what makes 
Troy such a great place to live and learn. We never fail to come together as a community, truly embracing 
what it means to be ONE Troy. 

 

 


